Public Works Monthly Update

Full steam ahead!! That's an understatement. The guys at the shop have stepped up tremendously in efforts to keep Chase City looking and running efficiently. Thanks to all the guys, Clean-up week was an added success this year. Starting at the end of the month, the Fly-ins will resume at the Airport.

Street Department

With Mother Nature doing her bidding, the Street Department has been on the mowers. Which seems to be a daily basis in order to keep up with the grass around town. Picking up trash, storm debris and brush along the way.

Maintenance

Chris has done a terrific job with his part in renovating the old bank. He has painted several of the offices and rooms to get them show and move in ready. Recently added to his plate is the reconstruction of a permanent bathroom container at the Pavillion. Work is now in progress on that. The guys in the shop have been busy as well. Aside from keeping all the equipment and the trucks maintained and operating properly, they have lended a hand with delivering gravel also. The Police had a couple of vehicles sent out for repairs. Both have been put back into service.

Water/Sewer Department

The Water Crew have remained busy with a few water line break repairs. They had several sewer line blockages to unstop, including a couple main sewer lines. They installed a hard line to a pump at the WWTP. During the last rain storm, a pump went down at Thynedale Pump Station which in turn had to be pulled and sent off for repair. Currently, the crew is helping install the bathrooms and landing for the new container at the Pavillion

Other Updates

As I stated earlier, the Fly-ins are getting started back up this month. Partyy at the Pavillion will be back soon as well. Come out to enjoy yourself and Chase City.

THANKS TO ALL OF THE GUYS AT THE TOWN SHOP!!!